
My Ray Brownlee CEO Northern Beaches Council

Dear Sir,

My Wife and myself have been living in the "Dardanelles" section of the War
Veterans Village on Collaroy Plateau for three years.

In all this time a lot of elderly people, including Myself, have had a lot
of problems with mobile phone and Internet connections and availability.

I have noticed people having to go outside their Units, in all weathers,
sometimes as far as the waters edge of the Lake, to make or receive mobile
calls.

As our independent living units, 130 of them, are at the lowest point of the
War Vet's property, some of us approached the Management about the problem.

Over 12 months ago they said they would look into providing a single pole
mast to hopefully fix the problem.

Now it appears that because of objections from people, some from within the
village, who may not understand, but also from outside the village, all of
whom live higher

up the hill in Lantana Ave. and with probably very good reception, that
this project may not go ahead.. 

We at the lower side of the property desperately need this Communication
Mast to go ahead, and as there is considerably more building work going on
now, and more planned for 

2022, a lot more people will be living on this vast property, and a Tower
like this will be an essential part of life for a lot more elderly
residents.

Yours sincerely , Brian and Freda Coleman. Unit 119

Sent: 19/06/2019 4:11:36 PM
Subject: Communications improvement Tower,War Vets Village. Narrabeen 


